
SUNDAY MORNINGS AT OUR CHURCH 
Starting September 2025 

First Lutheran Church, Windsor, Ontario 
 

8:45 a.m. Adult Bible Class (in the church proper) 
Pastor Bugbee’s Sunday class is open to everyone; no advance registration needed … just 
show up, 8:45-9:40 a.m.!  As requested, we’re offering a few brief sessions this fall on the 
Christian calendar, season and colours … and then will launch into a lengthier study of 
the Book of Proverbs. 

 

10:00 a.m. Divine Service (in the church proper) 
This gathering is the cornerstone of our life together!  It’s rooted in God’s Word read and 
preached, in the prayers of the church, and in the singing of His people (through our 
choir and full congregation).  Visitors are always welcome, even if they are “seekers” who 
don’t yet know much of the Christian faith or don’t yet confess Christ.   
 

Holy Communion is celebrated in these services on the 1st, 3rd and 5th Sundays of any 
month.  Baptized visitors from outside the fellowship of our churches are welcome to 
come forward during the distribution to receive a baptismal blessing, if they wish.  

 

Food Bank Emphasis – 2nd Sunday of Every Month 
We encourage members and friends to bring in non-perishable groceries (mostly canned and boxed 
items) on the second Sunday of the month.  There are receptacles at both major entrances to our 
building plant where you can place them.  Groceries are forwarded to our friends at Peace Lutheran 
Church, which maintains a very effective and well-run Food Bank.  This is a strong way of supporting the 
needy in our community. 
 

Our YouTube Channel 
At the top of this page, click on “Our YouTube Channel,” to find our collection of Sunday and special 
services, more than 324 videos with over 97,000 views.  If you cannot attend worship in a given week, 
make a point of watching these online preaching services.  Invite loved ones and friends to watch, too! 
 
Giles Boulevard – Road Construction Fall 2025 
The City of Windsor began installing new watermains on Giles Boulevard (between Ouellette and 
Janette) in September, 2025.  This affects the area around our church, and the work is scheduled to 
continue through November.  Members have often parked at the Firestone lot (at Ouellette and Giles), 
since they are not open on Sundays.  Others seek to parallel park on surrounding streets.  During these 
weeks you may want to allow a few extra minutes to find the best spot.  For the handicapped, if our 
Giles Boulevard entrance is hard to access, you may opt for the main entrance to the church on Victoria 
Avenue.  


